
13 - 25 March
NAPLAN (Year 3, 5, 7, 9)

27 March
Year 11 & 12 Formal

27 March
Last Day Term 1

28 March 
Pupil Free Day

15 April
First Day Term 2

25 April
Anzac Day Public Holiday

6 - 10 May
Week of Worship

15 - 17 May
Year 6 Camp

27 - 31 May
Year 12 ATAR Exams

31 May - 7 June
Year 11 ATAR Exams

Term 1 | Week 6 | 7 March 2024

Calendar Events

Newsletter

Year 7 Camp
Last week, our Year 7 students embarked on a journey to the
stunning Mornington Adventure Campground in the South West,
where they fostered growth, relationships and fulfilment through
connection to community and nature. Accompanied by Mr
Bowyer, Mrs Chambers, Mrs Gleisinger, Mr Wilson-Stokes and
Pastor Travis, students fulfilled rock climbing, rope activities,
bushwalking and team building activities. 

Our students had an amazing experience, forging new
friendships and strengthening their bond as a year group. Thank
you to our incredible teachers for taking the time away from their
families to provide this experience for our students.  

NAPLAN
NAPLAN testing for Year 3, 5, 7 and 9 commences on Wednesday
13 March through to Monday 25 March. Students in Year 3 will
need  to bring headphones; Year 5 will need to bring their devices
with the NAP browser installed; Secondary school students will
need to bring their headphones and devices with NAP browser
installed. 

Full Winter Uniform for Term 2
Please see page 3 for information regarding the change from
Summer to full Winter Uniform at the start of Term 2. 
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At the commencement of Term 2, all students must wear full Winter Uniform to school. In
preparation for the change, the Uniform Shop will be open each day during the last week of term
(Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday 25 -27 March). For any last minute purchases, the Uniform
Shop will also be open once during the holidays on Thursday 11 April from 9:00am - 12:00pm. 

We kindly request that if you are unable to attend in person, please email your order through to
admin@lcs.wa.edu.au and your order will be available to collect from reception by 3:00pm the
same day. 

Full Winter Uniform is as follows:
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Term 2 Full Winter Uniform 
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Pre-Primary Rice Babies

If you head into the Pre-Primary anytime soon
then ……shhhhhhhhhh!

Our baby nursery is full with the recent arrival
of so many newborns, all weighing in at the
same weight that their owners did when they
were born! There are many lullabies being
sung and caressing touches placed as the Pre-
Primaries care for their newbies. Our Pre-
Primaries are keen to take their new infants
home so come in for a quiet peek if you want
to see them.

Mrs Tanya Hort
Pre-Primary Teacher 

Canteen Orders
Canteen is now open each day for recess and
lunch purchases. Please follow this link to
download and print the Canteen Order Form, or
please find below.

https://www.landsdalechristianschool.wa.edu.au/copy-of-years-1-2
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Volunteers Needed
As the school is expanding, the practical areas of
the school, Art, Food Technologies and Design
and Technologies (Workshop), are seeking
parents who might wish to complete their
volunteer levy hours assisting in these areas. The
assistance would be one hour per week for one
term. Duties would be varied, depending on the
class.

Please express your interest to Mr Osman via
email to david.osman@lcs.wa.edu.au.

Many thanks

Mr David Osman
Design & Technology Teacher 

New Administrators
Program

Last week, Mr Brendon Quick and Mrs Sharlene
Cole attended the Adventist Schools Australia
New Administrators Program in Melbourne. 

Above, Mr Quick is pictured receiving his
leadership badge from National Director, Mrs
Jean Carter. 

Kindy Art
The Kindy students have been learning about God’s beautiful creation this week. Together they
created this gorgeous collage of the six days of creation. 
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